

18th July 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Re: Reception (2022) Pupils Learning Journey

As you are aware the Early Years Foundation Stage has its own curriculum.

Parents were invited to register for access to their child's LearningBook (digital learning journey) at the beginning of September 2022, so we could share your child's progress, happiness and development within the EYFS (Early Years Foundation Stage).

Due to the large amount of printing/cost of the learning journey, we have decided to provide each child with a USB memory stick which contains their learning journey – these will go home with your child this week. These memory sticks are not replaceable, so please ensure you do not lose them.

Parents are also able to purchase their child's book through their app/portal when they log in. **The closing date for orders/payment is Friday 18th August 2023.**

Please ensure the safeguarding of your child and others by <u>NOT</u> sharing images on social media, such as Facebook, Twitter etc, as this would breach our data protection policy.

Yours sincerely

L Aulsberry A Rietzler E Himsworth

Miss Aulsberry Miss Rietzler Miss Himsworth.



Headteacher: Mrs T Skeggs
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs M Newhouse

Peartree Spring Primary School, Hydean Way, Stevenage, Herts, SG2 9GG

Telephone: 01438 233900 Fax: 01438 233901

Email: admin@peartreespring.herts.sch.uk Website: www.peartreespringjm.herts.sch.uk



































